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Agenda Item 
Item 6. F. - Education & Outreach 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Freshwater has moved the date of its annual road salt symposium from February to October.  The change was made after 

one of the many February snowstorms reduced attendance at the 2019 Symposium.  Many of the attendants are city staff 

responsible for clearing snow from municipal roadways. 

More information about the event can be found at this link - 2019 Road Symposium.  Freshwater is looking to hold the 

symposium in Vadnais Heights this year. 

Freshwater has asked if the LMRWD would be willing to sponsor the symposium.  The LMRWD participated at the $500 

level in 2018 and 2019.   

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
Motion to approve sponsoring the Freshwater 2019 Road Salt Symposium 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday June 19, 2019 

https://freshwater.org/road-salt-symposium/

